
Packington Men's Group (PMG)
Eleven of us took the annual June  PMG Evening Walk. Our route 
along Melbourne lake and local fields was gentle, but the guided tour 

of Melbourne Church which followed had a steep spiral staircase to 
the gallery and was more challenging. From high above the Nave, the 
Vicar gave us a detailed account of the history of his fascinating 
church. We heard and saw the bells being rung, and of course came 
away with "ringing in our ears". Our thanks to Melbourne Church 
and to Mike Taylor for his organisation of a memorable evening.

On Thursday 10th July, at 2pm we hold our PMG Summer Sports 
afternoon, on a nearby bowling green. Bowls very much suits the 

PMG demographic profile, and those of us who 
are not yet skilled can perhaps learn much from 
the more frequent players among us. Cars leave 
our village hall at 1.50pm. Please call Mike on 
414862 if you need or can offer transport.

Date for your Diary: Thursday 14th August at 8.20am,  PMG 
Annual Breakfast to be held at the National Memorial Arboretum 
at Alrewas.  Tickets will be available from Wally on 416786.
Members' ideas, and new members, are always welcomed - 
please contact

David Fill Chairman    560228
Mike Taylor 414862 
Wally Instrall Treasurer 416786 
Clifford McKee 563099
Robert Dilworth Secretary    411673   email: rd.i@virgin.net
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